
Commissioners, 

  

I support keeping the first draft of of the ICRC map respecting our 
natural geographic boundaries.  Please consider keeping our 
neighborhoods west of MoPac and north of 2222 together (Northwest 
Hills area, Jester Estates Area and Great Hills area).  Our communities 
are connected by so many commonalities, shared common geography 
and issues.  I do not support any proposed maps that split up our 
communities or split up individual neighborhoods within our 
communities.  Thanks very much. 

  

 Thank you. 

--  
Clare Collins 
 


